
ROBERT WEHMEYER 
R.F.D. 2, BOX 126 

KEZAR FALLS, MAINE 04047

May 27, 1988

Dear Eliot Porter:

This is just a very brief note to let you 

know what a wonderful experience it was for my wife 
and me to share the beauties of Nature so artistically 

captured and expressed in your photographs that are 

now being Skhibited at the Bowdoin College Art Gallery 

in Brunswick.

We have long been admirers of your work as seen 

in published works, but the dye transfer technique 

was a new experience for us.

Thanks for your gifts, and warm greetings from 

Maine!

Sincerely,


